
Information Item 
 

Date: October 10, 2023 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Stevie Dulin, Director of Sanitation 

Subject:  
 

Information Item on 2023 Leaf Collection 

  
 

Strategic Focus Area: Livable Neighborhoods  

Strategic Objective: N/A 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

The Sanitation Division currently services an estimated 81,600 households within the city limits 

with leaf collection each year. The Sanitation Curbside Leaf Collection program is responsible 

for collecting leaves in four quadrants around the City of Winston-Salem consisting of 28 leaf 

routes. Each quadrant will receive three collections during leaf season which starts in November 

and runs through January. 

 

The presentation will update City Council on the changes in the upcoming leaf collection season, 

and strategies for improving the process from the previous year. 

 

  

 

 


